
As per the motion from Chief & Council on 
March 24, 2020, due to the COVID19, TteS 
members that are 18 years of age and older, 
will receive a $200.00 cheque from TteS. The 
cheques will be mailed out on Friday, March 27, 
2020, in the afternoon. There will be No pick-
ups & No e-transfers. If you have no mailing 
address, please email lyle.paul@kib.ca, and 
he will forward it to the Finance Department. 
Kukwstsétsemc.


